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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions and has the honor of informing them on behalf of Ambassador Hugo de Zela, Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS and Chair of the recently established “Special Working Group of the Permanent Council to Deepen the Process of Reflection on the Work of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR), with a view to strengthening the inter-American human rights system,” that the first meeting of the Working Group will be held tomorrow, Thursday, July 14, 2011, at 3:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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